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Hello! We are the Lincrest PTA, and we would 

love to have you as part of our team! Our goal 

as parents is to engage in fundraising to help 

support our students at school. This support 

comes in the form of buying supplemental 

materials for teacher use in classrooms, 

alleviating the costs associated with field trips, 

providing unique experiences for our school 

families, like movie night, and purchasing new 

technology to ensure students across campus 

have access to these resources. So far, we 

have conducted a cookie dough fundraiser 

and an event at Top This Frozen Desserts – and 

there is much more to come! By attending 

meetings and partnering with PTA, you can 

help with these efforts, and share your views 

and talents to benefit our school. Thank you for 

your support of PTA and Lincrest as a whole by 

participating in our activities, and we hope 

you will seriously consider coming to our 

meetings. We meet the first Tuesday of every 

month at 7pm at the school. We hope to see 

you there!

-Lincrest PTA

October 1st – 1st Grade to 

Bishop’s Pumpkin Farm

October 16th – 5th Grade Living 
Wax Museum @ 10 am

October 17th – Picture Day

October 21st - 25th – Red 
Ribbon Week

October 25th – Student of the 
Month Assembly

October 25th – Family Movie 
Night @ 7 pm

October 31st – Halloween 
Parade @ 9 am

October 2nd

October 16th

October 30th
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Sports / Athletic Day

October 25th
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November 6th

November 12th – 15th

November 20th

Safari Day

November 22nd

Nov. 1st – No School 

Nov. 4th – 9th – 5th Graders to 
Shady Creek

Nov. 11th – No School

Nov. 12th – 15th – Parent/ 
Teacher Conferences

Nov. 20th – Grandparents 

Day (K - 2nd)

Nov. 21st – Grandparents 
Day (3rd – 5th)

Nov. 22nd – Student of the 
Month Assembly

Nov. 25th – 29th – No School
Thanksgiving Break

I have been so proud of our Lincrest Lions this 

school year. Now that we are well into the 19-

20 school year, I’d like to point out that all of 

our students and staff have been working hard 

to learn and be their best every day. This year, 

Lincrest is piloting a new math program and 

teachers are seeing a lot of success in student 

learning and achievement. November is the 

month for parent teacher conferences, this 

year we have 4 days available for these 

important collaborative meetings. As families, 

you are the most important piece in your child’s 

success in school. I am grateful for the support 

that our parents and community always show 

for our students. We are also implementing a 

PBIS program that is related to positive rewards 

for positive behavioral choices. You may have 

heard about “ROAR” bucks. Students can earn 

ROAR Bucks for showing positive behaviors 

related to our expectations at Lincrest. And, 

always, please reach out to the school if you 

have any questions, ideas or concerns related 

to your child’s educational program.

-Ms. Nowinski, Principal


